
                                                          
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Years 1 - 6 
 

 
 

Trip to see Aladdin at The Marlowe Theatre 
 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured tickets to The Marlowe Theatre, Canterbury, for children in Year 1 to 
Year 6 to watch a production of Aladdin.  
 
We have decided, through discussions with the teachers, that we will plan a different event for our youngest children in 
Nursery and Reception. This is due to the panto being quite overwhelming for many children. We want to plan something 
for them that will ensure they are all comfortable and happy. 
 
We will be attending the performance over 3 days: 
 
Years 5 and 6 will be going on Tuesday 28th November 2023 for the 1:00pm performance. We will be leaving school after 
having an early lunch and will advise you of our return time as soon as we know. I imagine it will be a late return to school. 
 
Years 1 and 2 will be going on Wednesday 29th November for the 10:30am performance. We will return to school for 
lunch. 
 
Years 3 and 4 will be going on Thursday 30th November for the 10:30am performance. We will return to school for lunch. 
 
I will be asking all parents to make a contribution of £10 for their child to enjoy this wonderful Christmas treat at the 
pantomime.  
 
To reserve your child’s place and make the contribution of £10 please login to your child’s ParentPay account by Friday 
17th November 2023. Payment can be made in full or in instalments over a period of four weeks. If you have any financial 
difficulties, please speak to Helen or myself.  
 
If you have not already activated your child’s ParentPay account, please go to www.parentpay.com and use the unique 
login details provided in the letter sent home previously or contact the school office. 
 
We are very excited to be able to take the children on this trip and know that the children will be looking forward to it.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Campbell 
Headteacher        

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 
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